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Zoning Board of Appeals AND PLANMING
701 Main Street
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Lancaster, MA (01523

RE:  Proposed Goodridge Brook Estates 40B development project

Dear Sirs:

I am writing to express my views on the Proposed Goodridge Brook Estates 40B development project.
The project as proposed should not be built for the following reasons:

Increases demand on water supply.
Increases demand on public schools.
Damage to forest and wetlands.
Increases tax burden.

Increases traffic congestion.
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The project as proposed is unfair to my fellow tax paying owners living adjacent and in proximity to the
development. Please stop the project.
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Respectfully submitted,

Patsy R. Clark an
Erwin L. Clark
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